
 

 

MILLINOCKET SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP  

TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2022 

4:00 PM 

 

Michelle Brundrett    Present 

Kevin Gregory    Present 

Erika Mackin     Present 

Donald Raymond    Present   

Warren Steward    Present 

Dr. Joshua McNaughton, Superintendent Present 

Jillian Harper, Student Representative Excused 

 

 

I. Call to Order 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Warren Steward, Chairperson. 

 

II. Presentation by Todd Philips COVID 19 Questions and Answers 

 

 Millinocket Regional Hospital representative Todd Philips and School Nurse Katie Carr 

had a question and answer session with the Millinocket School Board regarding COVID-

19. 

 

Agenda suspended until 7:00 PM to continue after the regular School Board Meeting. 

 

III. Presentation by Superintendent Dr. Joshua McNaughton School Board Ethics and 

Procedures 

 

 The Superintendent spoke to the Board regarding School Board Member authority and 

responsibilities per Maine law and School Board policy. 

       

IV. Adjournment 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM.   

 

Motion by: Kevin Gregory    Seconded by: Donald Raymond 

 

Voted:  5 – Yes       0 - No     0 - Abs 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Joshua McNaughton, Ed.D 

Superintendent of Schools  

 


